
 
LIGHTNING SPRING 2020 SEASON UPDATE 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
Due to the evolving nature of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) and its public health threat we are actively 
working to postpone our current practice, tournament and league schedule.   
 
We will continue to evaluate the conditions and make the necessary decisions with best time to 
reschedule the affected events. The health of our athletes, coaches and staff is of paramount concern 
during this process. 
  
This is unfamiliar to all involved, and we do not want to make any declarations until we have as much 
clarity and information as possible. Even then, we ask you to be patient and understanding the 
likelihood those decisions will adjust due to the nature of the COVID-19 outbreak.  
 
Stay tuned for ongoing updates and rest assured we will communicate our plans as timely as possible. 
Thank you for your patience and partnership. 
 


